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Wynnum Manly Apex 40 Members

    

Happy New Year to one and all, and trust everyone had a wonderful Christmas!  

Col and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for electing us to such an esteemed position in our 
Club and trust we will be able to please most of the members most of the time!!  We are sure everyone agrees that 
John and Denice did a super job last year, especially with travelling around Australia and managing events at 
home. Thanks for all the hard work and great organisation.    

Thankyou to all those diligent folk who have taken the time to fill out and return the survey with regard to events 
preferences.   

Our Christmas get together was another fantastic function, and even Santa didn t seem to mind a few raindrops 
falling on his head after he had started his biannual occupation for our members.  A BIG thankyou to Diane and 
John who very kindly offered their home and hospitality for all of us, and also to all the talented master chefs who 
provided such an exceptional Christmas banquet!!!!    

Our first function:  
BYO Drinks on the Deck and Pay for Pizza   

4PM on Sunday February 1st 2009 
The Ramsay s 

3 Curtis St Manly 
RSVP   by 23rd Jan.  

This year our club has a number of members who will be celebrating those big 0 type birthdays, and attached/ 
included you will find an Invitation to help Daryl Mercer celebrate his 70th, at Iluka.  Accommodation and RSVP 
info are included, so please use those, should you decide to attend.  I m sure he would love to see a few of us there! 
Those going will be able to have a chat about it on Feb.1st.  

Col and I have also attached / included a Proposed Calendar of Events for 2009. 
We can discuss this with changes if desired at our first get together at our place.  

See you all soon, 
Phyl and Col. 


